PM SHRI KENDRIYA VIDYALAYA NO.5 KALINGA NAGAR, BHUBANESWAR
DATE- 02-04-2024

NOTICE

Dear Parents,

As per Govt. of odisha letter No.7031/SME/Dt 30.03.2024 and
instructions of KVS, RO, Bhubaneswar along with approval of competent
authority, this is to inform you that Vidyalaya timing for students will be from
6.45AM to 11.30AM on all working days w.ef Dt 03-04-2024. You are
requested to do the needful for safe transportation of your wards accordingly.

Your co-operation in this regard is highly solicited.
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